
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

Superior Court of California 
County of Riverside 

 

 
May 20, 2013 

 
COURT ANNOUNCES INTENTION TO CLOSE TEMECULA COURTHOUSE 

COMMENT DEADLINE EXTENDED 
 
The Riverside Superior Court is considering the closure of or reduction of hours at 
the Temecula courthouse, located at 41002 County Center Drive, #100, as of a 
date to be determined, but no sooner than July 22, 2013.  The court finds it 
necessary to take this action because the significant continuing reductions in state 
funding for superior courts and resulting cuts in the Riverside court’s budget 
require this action. 
 
Pursuant to California Government Code, section 68106(b), the court is seeking 
input from the public regarding the planned closure or reduction of hours. Any 
interested person or entity who wishes to comment must send the comment to 
the court in writing or electronically. Written comments should be directed to the 
court at P.O Box 1547, Riverside, CA 92502. Those interested in submitting 
comments electronically should e-mail them to 
webassistance@riverside.courts.ca.gov.  
 
Comments must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 19, 2013.  
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